
 
 
 

Senior Prizegiving 2024 
 
Just a reminder that Dargaville High School will be closed for instruc9on at 
12.40pm on Thursday 24th October, to enable the setup for Senior Prizegiving. 
Buses will run at the usual 9me and B3 will be available for bus students. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Senior Prizegiving 2024, on Thursday 24th 
October, in the School Hall.  
 
Senior students to assemble by 5:30pm. Senior students are to aLend in uniform 
and if you are a Year 13 Student Leader, please wear Number One's.  
 
Please can everyone be seated by 5.45pm. 


